
CAMBER LTC

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING, TUESDAY 13 DECEMBER 2022, 7.30PM
(HELD IN THE LORDSHIP PUBLIC HOUSE)

Meeting started 7.30pm-ish

1. Attendance: Mel (Chair), Jill, Steph, John, Laurent Fin; Apologies from (and get better wishes to)

Chris

Mel reported that the regular site inspection had gone very well; everyone agreed that the

Annual Dinner had been wonderful with big, big thanks to Steph in particular for making it so.

Agreed that it would probably be too much of a stretch at this point given clubhouse’s limited

resources to schedule further yoga classes in the clubhouse. And very significantly the issue of

sensor-activated lights in the blokes’ loo was discussed in some detail, but all agreed they

were probably not needed given we do have a light switch.

The rest of the meeting looked a bit like this:

DONM – in the new year some time; we’ll sort it out on the whatsapp so TTFN
Meeting ended in time for the last bus

APPROVED 16.i.23


